SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

April 12, 2022

CONFIRE Board of Directors

RE: Support for Ontario Fire Department

Dear Board of Directors:

157 W 5t Street, 2 Fioor @ San Bemardino, CA 92415-0451  (909) 387-5974 e Fax (909) 387-5685

Administration
Headquarters
sbcfire.org

Daniel R. Munsey
Fire Chief/Fire Warden

Thomas Marshall
Deputy Chief of Operations

Bertral Washington
Deputy Chief of Administration

Cory Nelson
Deputy Chief of Business Operations

On behalf of the San Bernardino County Fire Protection District, please accept this letter of support for
Ontario Fire Department to be admitted as a contracting party to CONFIRE. Throughout my tenure as the
Fire Chief, and prior to it, we have had an excellent professional relationship with the Ontario Fire
Department and we look forward to continuing to strengthen that relationship as we work together to
serve the communities of San Bernardino County.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at: 909-387-5952.

Sincerely,

Dan Munsey

Fire Chief/Fire Warden

Col. Paul Cook {Ret).
First District

Janice Rutherford
Second District
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Dawn Rowe
Vice Chair
Third District

Curt Hagman
Chairman
Fourth District

Joe Baca Jr.
Fifth District

Leonard X. Hernandez

Chief Executive Officer _




